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THE SCIENCE DEPARTMENT

Subject Leader for Science
THE DEPARTMENT

The Science department is housed in four well-equipped laboratories, all with an interactive whiteboard and projector. All teachers have laptops and the department has recently purchased some new data logging equipment.
There are three full time specialist teachers of Science and a full time technician. The department is well established and has worked closely over the last year to develop new a KS3 curriculum and is making plans for the new KS4 curriculum. The department has also contributed to the wider community, involving themselves with primary schools.
THE CURRICULUM

All students are taught in sets. This allows teaching to be consistently directed at the appropriate level. Students on the Special Educational Needs register receive additional help from teaching assistants in the classroom.

In Key Stage 3 all students in Year 7 and 8 follow the themed curriculum based on the International Middle Years Curriculum (IMYC) programme of study.  This involved the Science team working with other subjects to deliver material based in themes, such as Balance and Structure.  This incorporates a variety of teaching and learning strategies as well as an excellent selection of resources and assessment activities.
In Key Stage 4 students follow one of two pathways through their GCSE years. The majority of students gain a double award through the AQA core and additional (Year 11) or AQA Trilogy Award. A smaller group of gifted Scientists follow the separate science programme of study, commencing in Year 9.
The department has made great progress over the few years and it is expected that the students taught in Science will achieve in line with predictions, with more students making three levels of progress that ever before.
THE SUCCESSFUL CANDIDATE

Please see the person specification and job description.

HOW TO APPLY

If you are interested in this opportunity please apply through the Eteach website which can be accessed through the school website www.stamfordwelland.academy.org.
All candidates should name two referees. The first should be their present or last headteacher.

Colleagues wishing to visit the school or discuss the post with the Principal, Mr Anthony Partington, before applying will be welcomed.  In the first instance contact Tara Chappell, Pa to the Principal, who will arrange this for you.

Applications should be returned through the Eteach website

Only those candidates chosen for interview will be notified.
Closing date for applications: noon Wednesday 8th March 2017.
Interviews will take place in the week beginning 15th March 2017.  

To obtain further details www.stamfordwelland.academy.org or to arrange a visit please contact Tara Chappell, PA to the Principal on 01780 761000 or by email: tchappell@stamfordwellandacademy.org


